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Dear Colleagues, 
 
As you may have heard by now, Governor Cuomo has moved Erie County to the "Orange Designation" for COVID-
19 restrictions due to the spike in cases in our area, which he has deemed the worst in the state.  We anticipated this 
happening, which is why we transitioned to remote instruction this past Monday the 16th.  Thankfully, Daemen has 
been proactive and is prepared for this shift in restrictions. As decisions are being made at the NYS level, and to 
ensure that we are doing our part to flatten the curve we are seeing here, we need to take additional measures so that 
we can continue operating for students. 
 
 


